
 
 
    

     

             

 
2730 Highway 3 | Oldcastle, ON | N0R 1L0 
Direct: 519-737-9811 | Fax:  519-737-9755 
 

          May 17th, 2019 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 
 

 

Re:  Supply to Essex County Transmission Reinforcement Deferral Account 
 Board File No.: EB-2019-0120 
 

Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
Essex Powerlines Corporation (“EPLC”) wishes to inform the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) of its 
intention to participate in the above noted consultation process, given EPLC’s involvement in prior similar 
consultations (EB-2016-0003).  EPLC does not intend to seek cost recovery eligibility. 
 
At your convenience, please forward all correspondence to: 
 

Kristopher Taylor 
Essex Power Corporation 
2199 Blackacre Drive, Suite 200 
Oldcastle, ON, N0R 1A0 
Telephone: 519-946-2000 x219 
Email: regulatory@essexpowerlines.ca   

 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me anytime. 

 

Sincerest regards, 

 

[Original Signed By] 

 

Kristopher Taylor 
Director of Corporate Strategy 
Essex Power Corporation 
 

Cc: Joe Barile, General Manager, EPLC 
Jennifer House, Regulatory Accounting Analyst, EPLC 

 


